
 

 
 
 

 
Peter Theodorides 
Vision  
Via e-mail: pt@vision.gr 
 

 
 
 

Vienna, October 9th, 2007 
 
Dear Peter,  

 

As you surely noticed CIRSE 2007 was a great success and I would like to thank you once again for your 

contribution. You provided us with outstanding service and showed great flexibility, which was especially 

important considering the difficult layout of the Megaron.  

I will definitely recommend your services and hope that we will work together again in the future. 

 

Best regards,  

 

Daniel Waigl 

CIRSE Executive Director 


